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The Council’s reasons for proposing to the road humps are as follows:- 
 
As part of the ongoing highway improvements in the City Centre, it is proposed to 
improve access in the St Nicholas Street area for both pedestrians and cyclists 
 
The proposed raised tables will increase the visibility of the crossing points at the 
junctions of St Nicholas Street with Queens Lane and Castle Garth, reduce vehicle 
speeds and, due to the carriageway being flush with the footway, assist pedestrians 
and cyclists crossing the junction. 
 
 
 


